
I have been employed by the City of Malta for 15 years an am currently the Publick Works 
Director. I have been involved in extensive infrastructure overhauls in my community 
throughout this time. I have been a MRWS board members for approximately 6 months and 
have attended the NRWA WaterPro conference 2024. I am currently learning all I need to 
know to continue to serve as a board member in good standing. 

 

-Jim Truelove 


